NeWSLETTER - MOUNT AIRY CLAYBREAKERS GARDEN CLUB 5 March 1984

WEDNESDAY, Marech 7th, 7330 P.M, - Monthly meeting to be held in the Hospitality Room
of BOB HALL, Inc., 5600 S.E. Crain Highway (service road) directly
opposite Marlboro Square on Route 301.

SUNDAY, March 11th, 12:45 P.M, to 4:30 P.M. - Hostess at Woodlawn Plantation.

THURSDAY, March 15th, 10:;00 A,M, - District I Meeting at Arboretum.

THURSDAY, March 15th, 7:30 P.M. - Flower Arranging Workshop at Julie Harrisons,
8404 Trumps Hill Road in Marlton.

The purpose of this newsletter is to remind everyone of the change of meeting night
for the Claybreakers. Col. Thomson will be our guest speaker this WEDNESDAY night
and we lonk for a large turnout. Remember husbands and neighbors are invited for
this very special program.

Also, 1'm hoping this newsletter will substitdﬁé for a large part of our meeting.
Business covered here will not be discussed Wednesday night when our time schedule

will be:approximately:-
7:30 -~ Program
8:30 - Question and Answer Period

9:00 - Break for refreshments
9:30 - Brief Business Meeting

A sign-up sheet will be available at our meeting for those who wish to be hostesses
for the Needlework Display at Woodlawn Plantation next Sunday, March 1lth., We
decided on the afternoon shiftz& need to arrive a little early for a bried orientation,
We can meet at my house (10717 Brookwood Avenue) around 11:30 A.M. and carpool, It
- takes about 40 minutes to get to Woodlawn Plantation.

District I's meeting will be on Thursday, March 15th at 10:00 A.M., at the Arboretum.
The annual Awards Ceremony will take place and I think we'll all have reason to be
proud of the Claybreakers. If possible, please try to attend.

March 15th is also the night we have planned a flower arranging workshop., Again, a
sign-up sheet will be available for anyone who plans to attend (or call Julie Harrison
or myself). Remember you will need to bring a container, flowers, pinholder or oasis
and greens for filler., This promises to be fun as well as a learning experience.
Again, we hope for a good turn-out.

Spring has almost sprung, so I'll assume we are all into spring cleaning. As you

clean out remember the auction we decided on for April. Put those "unloved" containers
to one side (they'll be a treasure to someone), gardening books, unused garden tools -
anything you feel is garden related and suitable for our April Auction. We'll remind
you again right before the April meeting.

SEE YOU WEDNESDAY - Bring a guest| - and please remember we have invited Hilltop Garden
Club as well as the Mount Airy Homemakers Club., Please be friendly and make our
guests welcome,

THANKS|{11¢

Anne DeBoeser



